
 

 

 

 

FRIDAY 5TH MAY  - PICNIC LUNCH  

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

To celebrate the King and Queen’s Coronation we will be having a picnic lunch 

on the above day and would like all children to bring in their own packed 

lunch.  

We will not be offering a hot meal on the day and would ask you to contact the 

school office (enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk), by Monday 24th April if 

you are unable to provide a packed lunch.  

Thank you. 

John Ray Infant School 

 

 


